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Burke, Ruth A

From: Lawrence Moffet <moffet23@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, January 24, 2020 5:06 AM

To: DEP, Nordic Aqua Farms

Subject: Public comment

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

I have serious environmental concerns about the Nordic Aquafarm project in Belfast. As a longtime lobster fishermam 

inupper Penobscot Bay I catch Codfish in my lobster traps. They are young fish and are evidence that there is still 

spawning going on in inshore waters. Edward Ames mapped out Cod and Haddock spawning grounds in Penobscot Bay 

and them extend far up into the upper bay. We have completed a dam removal project and have improving runs of River 

Herring, and have  Codfish that feed on them. I hope that we can allow the natural process of resource recovery occur 

with out introducing millions of gallons of warm , polluted wastewater. Thank you, Lawrence Moffet 


